
Wednesday, March 20th,  

6:00 p.m. – Rohan Rec Center 

If you wish to attend and cannot purchase your tickets at a meeting, please send a check 
payable to Indiana Friends to: 

Larry Rodeman 
3042 Twisted Oak Way, The Villages, FL 32163 

PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE NUMBER LISTED IN THE VILLAGES DIRECTORY FOR LARRY.  IT IS NOT HIS NUMBER. 

No tickets are sent for checks mailed in. Please check with your bank to verify your check was cashed. 
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